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Museum of Western Art Invites Public to Native Plants and Pollinators Program 

 

The Museum of Western Art is hosting a public program on the importance of pollinators in the garden 

on Saturday, March 3, 2018 from 2-4 p.m. Refreshments will be served.  

 

“Be a Pollinator Champion” will be presented by Pamela Lienhard and Clarence Reed, both members of 

the Hill Country Master Naturalists. The program is a partnership program between the Hill Country 

Master Naturalists and the Native Plant Society. 

 

Pamela said, “This is a new program we have developed to encourage small plot pollinator gardens and 

to recognize the value of native pollinators.”  

 

The award-winning Museum of Western Art is open Tuesday through Saturday from 10 a.m. until 4 p.m. 

Guided tours are available. For more information, please call 896.2553. 
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